
May 20, 2022

Public Meetings Next Week

Planning Commission Meeting Monday,
May 23 7:00PM

City Agendas and Minutes

Visit our website

 ​

The Brookfield building at 3880 Laverne Ave is
closed and under construction. All City Services

are available at City Hall, 3800 Laverne

Please drive slowly and watch for construction
activity

Reminder: Solicitation for profit is prohibited by ordinance in
Lake Elmo. We're receiving a lot of calls regarding solicitation in
the wake of yesterday's weather, no door to door sales are
permitted by the City. Peddling is considered a nuisance, and
can be reported to Washington County Sheriff's Department at
651-439-9381.

Monday, May 23 Planning Commission Meeting Agenda

http://www.lakeelmo.org/government/agendas_and_minutes.php
http://www.facebook.com/LakeElmoMN


Meeting Materials Can Be Accessed Here

Tuesday, May 17 City Council Meeting Summary

https://cms8.revize.com/revize/lakeelmomn/5-23-22 Packet Minus 9450 Hudson.pdf


Meeting Materials Can Be Accessed Here

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1KiRbfYsFN5satEYT16R03pu1wip2Hx9X?usp=sharing


Watering Restrictions

Reminder: City ordinance allows for outdoor
watering between the hours of 6PM and 5AM and
follows an odd/even schedule. Properties with
even-numbered postal addresses may water,
sprinkle, or irrigate their lawns only on even-
numbered days. Properties with odd-numbers
postal addresses may water only on odd-
numbered days.

To help reduce water usage, and your water bill, the City of Lake Elmo is
contributing up to 90% of the cost of smart irrigation controller devices. These

smart controller devices can help save a household as much as 10,000 gallons
of water per year!

Find out more here

Parks Survey

The City of Lake Elmo is conducting a parks
survey to gauge resident opinion on parks and
park amenities.

Share Your Input Here

http://www.lakeelmo.org/water
https://polco.us/s9r4gg






The City of Lake Elmo is accepting artifacts from Lake Elmo History to
display in the new City Center. If you have something you'd like

displayed, contact Jake Dickson, Assistant City Administrator at 651-747-
3908 jdickson@lakeelmo.org

2022 Highway 36 Project Page

https://www.dot.state.mn.us/metro/projects/hwy36littlecanada-stillwater/index.html?utm_content&utm_medium=email&utm_name&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term&fbclid=IwAR0ZRySDlI6QKVK5r6a7rOU0UJP_RjuhtomXNl8nFCEZ4H0pyOfh-rzCbOc


The City of Lake Elmo is on
Nextdoor!

In an effort to reach as much of the
community as possible we've joined
Nextdoor. We will use our public agency
page to post news and important
updates for residents.
Find us here!

https://nextdoor.com/pages/city-of-lake-elmo?init_source=copy_link_share


Good news at Lake Elmo Library: the Book Club is back! The Lake Elmo
Library Book Club will meet on June 2 at 6:30 p.m. to discuss our first
selection, "Bel Canto" by Ann Patchett. Copies of this title are ready for
checkout at the library. Meetings will be held at the same time on the
first Thursday of each month. The Lake Elmo Book Club will be reading
titles within the genres: classics, literary fiction, local interest, and award
winners (with some exceptions as voted on by The Club). Book
selections will be available one month prior to the meetings. We look
forward to seeing you!
 
Join Lake Elmo Library for special storytimes at the Sally Manzara
Interpretive Nature Center at Sunfish Lake Park. These events will be at
10:30 a.m. on the third Tuesdays of the month from May to September.
Please bring your own chairs or blankets for the outdoor patio venue! 
Join us, too, at the Lake Elmo Library for our Family Storytimes, Fridays
at 10:30 a.m. For exact dates and times, please visit
washcolib.org/storytime.
 
Hold on to your beach hat! Lake Elmo Library is getting ready for our
Summer Reading program starting June 2. Check out the Library's
website, washcolib.org, for information on Summer Reading 2022
programs and events for children, teens, and adults. Summer is always
fun at the Library! 



Business Retention and Expansion Program

The Lake Elmo Economic Development Authority (LEEDA) will be kicking
off a Business Retention and Expansion Program in March. LEEDA

members will be reaching out to schedule visits with members of our
business community to learn more about their business, what’s going

well, what could be done differently and how LEEDA can help them
continue to grow and prosper in Lake Elmo. 

With around 300 businesses in Lake Elmo and only 6 LEEDA
commissioners, this campaign will take many months and likely continue

into 2023. Commissioners will be focusing on businesses in the Old
Village area first and then moving towards the I-94 corridor later this

year. If you have any questions or would like to schedule a visit contact
Kristina Handt at 651.747.3905 or khandt@lakeelmo.org

mailto:khandt@lakeelmo.org


The City of Lake Elmo is Seeking
Applicants for Multiple Committees

The City of Lake Elmo is seeking interested
residents to serve on two committees:

-EDA
-Planning Commission

More Information Available Here

http://www.lakeelmo.org/government/commissions_and_committees.php










Public Facilities Project Update

At the November 3 City Council Meeting the City Council awarded bids for the new City Center
and Public Works Addition.

At the January 4, 2022 City Council Meeting the City Council awarded bids for painting at the new
City Center

The Lake Elmo City Council and Staff held a Groundbreaking Ceremony on April 30, 2022

Regular updates and documents are available here.

http://www.lakeelmo.org/government/public_facilities_improvement_project_updates.php





